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As a result of recent disclosures regarding past statements and actions by Wisconsin Supreme 
Court candidate Brian Hagedorn, the Wisconsin REALTORS® Association has withdrawn its 
endorsement of his candidacy.  The real estate related issues that served as the basis for our 
endorsement have been overshadowed by other, non-real estate related issues – issues with 
which we do not want to be associated and that directly conflict with the principles of our 
organization and the values of our members.   
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